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WQ.169/2020 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES 

BY DEPUTY C.S. ALVES OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 12th MAY 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

“With regard to the current permit system for construction and the operation of construction sites, will the 

Minister – 

 

(a) advise how individuals with concerns about the conduct, or lack of adherence to health advice, on 

these sites can report those concerns; and   

 

(b) ensure that the details of permits issued to construction sites are published on the gov.je website 

for all categories?” 

 

Answer 

 

(a) Any individual can contact the Covid-19 hotline – 01534 445566 – or email constructioncovid@gov.je 

in confidence to raise concerns about how any construction site is operating. Whilst Building Control 

Inspectors are visiting the sites in connection with their normal duties, any particular concerns raised 

will be followed up appropriately. 

 

(b) Details of the permits issued will be available shortly on the Covid-19 Construction page on gov.je 
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